S.S. JAIN SUBODH P.G. COLLEGE, JAIPUR
REMINDER NOTICE

Date: 10-10-2024

All students are hereby reminded that the notice regarding the tentative dates of
the End Semester Examinations was posted on the website on August 24, 2024.

Please take note of the following important exam-related dates:

1. Submit your online examination forms along with the fee by October 14,
2024. Late fees may be charged after this date. (Refer to the notice posted

on the website on September 30, 2024).

o

CIA Exams are scheduled from October 16, 2024, The timetable was

posted on the website on October 4, 2024.

Collect your assignment copies by October 15, 2024. (Refer to the notice

LJ

posted on the website on October 8, 2024).
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